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15 August 2023 
 

Distribution investment clarification 
 
In the Contact Energy (Contact) 2023 full year results presentation¹, reference was made to 
the findings of the 2022 Boston Consulting Group (BCG) report entitled “Climate Change in 
New Zealand: The Future is Electric”² which estimated the need for a total of $22bn of 
investment on distribution infrastructure by 2030 and a total of $71bn by 2050 to enable 
electrification to meet NZ’s decarbonisation goals. 
 
In the BGC report ‘distribution investment’ includes all expected operating costs and capital 
expenditure, rather than just ‘capital spend’ as stated in the Contact results presentation. 
 
Reference to the term ‘additional’ in the Contact results presentation refers to the total 
distribution investment modelled by BCG over the periods outlined rather than incremental 
expenditures above current stay-in-business levels. 
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More information: 
 
Investor enquiries  
Shelley Hollingsworth 
Investor Relations and Strategy Manager  
+64 27 227 2429  
shelley.hollingsworth@contactenergy.co.nz  
 
Media enquiries   
Louise Wright   
Head of Communications and Reputation  
+64 21 840 313  
media@contactenergy.co.nz 
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